
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5th Grade 

News 
Reading Minutes 

for the month of 

January and 

February has 

increased. Students 

are expected to read 

130 minutes a week 

instead of 110 

minutes.   

  
There will be a 

Reading Log 

assignment 

starting next week. 

This assignment 

will be in their blue 

folder and due every 

Monday.   

  
Please continue to 

sign your child’s 

agenda for their 

minutes.   

  
Happy reading!   
    

We finished our nineteenth week of school! 

HIP HIP HOORAY! 
Spelling/Vocabulary: Vocabulary Unit 6 

started on Wednesday. Students were given 

a packet to finish. 

 

Writing: Students presented on their 

Animal Research Essay. Next week, we 

will begin persuasive writing.  

 

Reading: Hatchet Projects were due on 

Thursday. Students were able to present to 

their classmates and Fourth Grade. We 

have also begun to learn different types of 

figurative language.  

 

Math: We finished up multiplying decimals 

and have moved into division of decimals.  

 

Social Studies: Chapter 3 was started on 

Monday. This chapter focuses on the 

Eastern Hemisphere. We learned about 

Marco Polo and Zheng He.  

 

Religion: Students have been begun Unit 3: 

What is Baptism? We looked as a sacred 

painting of Jesus’ baptism with John the 

Baptist. We used our bibles to help look up 

a story of evangelization.  

 

 

 

 Monday, January 14th, 

Reading Minutes Due 130 

 Tuesday, January 15th, 

Social Studies Test on 

Chapter 3 &NWEA opens 

 Wednesday, January 16th, 

Vocabulary Test on Unit 6  

 Thursday, January 17th, 

Simple Solutions Quiz & 

Math Test 

 Friday, January 18th, 

HALF DAY 

 Monday, January 21st, NO 

SCHOOL 

 Thursday, January 24th, 

Pizza Kits Due 

Week of 1/07 

Important Dates 
Ahead! 

Shaping Hearts and Minds in the Service of Christ 
 

Reading Minutes  

 For Simple Solution 

Quizzes, we are now 

taking Quiz B form. 

Quiz A takes the exact 

problems from the 

homework, and uses 

them for the quiz. Quiz 

B takes the concepts, 

but gives different 

questions. The students 

are expected to take the 

concepts they are 

learning and apply it to 

different problems.   

Virtue of the Month: 

Kindness 
“We commend ourselves 

in purity, 
understanding, 

patience and kindness; 
in the Holy Spirit and 

in sincere love” 
2 Corinthians 6 

 

NWEA is be starting 
next week. Please 

ensure that your child is 
getting to bed early and 

has breakfast!   


